
 

 

  

                                                    
 

 

 

 

Thursday 14th January 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

RE : Castle War and Gore Assembly – Tuesday 19th January 2016 

 

Due to the popularity and demand from parents to attend the assembly, unfortunately due to 

fire regulations the number of parents we can have in the hall is limited. 

 

Therefore we will now be holding an assembly for YEAR 5 parents on Tuesday 19th January 

at 9.05am and YEAR 6 parents on Tuesday 19th January 2016 at 2.30. 

 

Should you have a child in both classes please choose which time you wish to attend. 

 

Sorry for any inconvenience if this causes a problem please do not hesitate to come and see 

me. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Mrs M Pickett 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs A Mason 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 

Fax: 01384 818336 
 


